
Media advisory – Press briefing ahead
of the General Affairs Council of 22
June 2021

The press briefing ahead of the General Affairs Council meeting will take
place on 18 June 2021 at 13.15. The briefing will be “off the record”.

Please note that this press briefing will take place remotely.

In order to participate and ask questions, EU accredited journalists should
register using this link.

Those who already registered for the previous press events of General Affairs
Council do not need to do it again.

– Deadline for registration: Friday, 18 June 2021, 12.15

Further instructions will be sent to all registered participants after the
deadline.

Visit the meeting page
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